
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 22nd, 2014 
 
TO: The District 97 Board of Education 
FROM: The Beye School PTO 
 
It is with great pleasure and pride that we are presenting the gift of library 
renovations and enhancements at Beye School for your acceptance.  As the 
accompanying documents detail, the floor plan is being totally reorganized , seating 
surfaces recovered, walls painted, and counter tops replaced. There will also be a 
reading are defined by a simple, open structure that encourages kids to curl up with 
a good book. The estimated project cost is $10,000. 
 
We present these improvements as a gift for your acceptance and trust that the Beye 
School community will use and enjoy the rejuvenated library for many, many years 
to come. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Beye School PTO Executive Board 
Angela Bryant & Therese Jurgus- Co-Presidents 
Jonathan Ellwanger, Principal 


